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We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du
territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la
patrie de la nation métisse de la Riviere Rouge.

We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of
reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés a travailler en partenariat avec
les Premieres Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration.

Wednesday Announcements — December 4

Day 4

e Etes-vous en immersion francaise ou apprenez-vous le francais? Voulez-vous voyager en
France I'année prochaine? Si oui, venez a une rencontre pour plus d'informations aujourd'hui
ou demain a 11h45 dans la salle 202W. Il y aura aussi une rencontre pour les parents mardi
prochain, le 10 décembre. Are you in French immersion or are you learning French? Want to
come with us to France next year? Come to a meeting today or tomorrow for more in
formation at 11:45 in room 202W. There will also be a parent meeting next Tuesday after
school.

e Congratulations to Garden City’s Athletes of the Month for the month of November. Our
Athletes of the Month are selected by their team coaches based on their commitment,
sportsmanship, work ethic, and enthusiasm for their sport. These athletes set a good example
for others and exhibit all around attributes of leadership and teamwork. The athletes being
recognized for the month of November are:

Charlize Basa for volleyball

Evan Dillabough for volleyball
Danikah Roussin for indoor soccer
Gagan Gill for indoor soccer

o O O O

Could all the athletes of the month for the months September, October and November see Ms.
Medwick in the centre gym to receive their t-shirts. Way to go!



o WAGE will be having a bake sale in the commons tomorrow Thursday, December 5th . All
funds raised will be going to support a single mother household through a holiday hamper this
season! Hope to see you there!



